
Copy of 29oct13 letter from Tim Farron MP to Baroness Kramer (DfT Minister) 

emailed to me by Tim on the same day: 
 

 
Dear Susan 
 
I write to represent my constituent, Dr. Henry Adams, who is a member of South Lakes 
Action on Climate Change. Dr. Adams has requested that I forward the enclosed letter on 
to you. 
 
As you will be aware, I am a signatory to EDM 240: ‘Tar Sands and the Fuel Quality 
Directive’. I share Dr. Adams concern over the environmental impact of unconventional 
fuel sources such as ‘Tar Sands’. I would therefore urge you to support proposals for 
separate default values for unconventional fuels, including oil shale and tar sands, during 
negotiations and in the vote in the EU Council of Ministers later this year. 

 
Thank you for your time and assistance in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
TIM FARRON MP 
 
 

 


